
      9 July 2021 
 
 
Classmates, 
 
I am posting this message on our new website, in hopes that this is the best way for me to 
communicate with you in the future.  I want to sincerely thank our new webmaster, Therese 
Long, for the long hours of work and genuine expertise she has shown in updating this web site 
and making it useful for even Marines!  Thank you, Therese. 
 
And, to the message: 
 
Several months ago, I asked for your help in identifying 5 to 8 of our Classmates to be 
recognized as “legacy” student-athletes from our Class.  Each Class, covering over eight 
decades, will have a display recognizing their student-athletes in the new Terwilliger Center for 
Student-Athletes in Ricketts Hall across from Halsey Field House. 
 
I received 26 nominations from Classmates, all of whom would have been great representatives 
of our Class.  I asked a panel of 5 team captains from our Class to review and rank the 
nominations.  This was not an easy job, because we did have so many worthy nominations.  By 
the deadline established by NAAA, I submitted 10 names from our Class.  NAAA has agreed to 
include all 10 in our Class display.  I am also working on an additional nomination package and 
will submit that nomination when I can complete the package. 
 
The 10 nominations submitted are: 
 
Jimmy Lewis – Lacrosse and Soccer 
Wayne Hicks – Wrestling 
Myron Hura – Soccer 
Bob Wittenberg – Football 
Owen McFadden – Lacrosse 
Tim Beard – Swimming 
Don Eshleman – Baseball 
Dennis Doyle – Heavyweight Crew 
Chris Reddington – Basketball 
Steve Abbot – Squash 
 
Thank you all for your recommendations and congratulations to the nominees chosen.  I will 
follow the work and post pictures after our Class display is completed.  NAAA hopes to dedicate 
the Center this Fall. 
 
Warm regards and Semper Fidelis,  
 
Carl Fulford 


